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VBCCO GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING:  
 

Meyera E. Oberndorf Central Library ðThe Folio Room  
 

Monday,  November 19, 2018 ð7:00 pm  
 

VBCCO Annual General Membership Meeting is January  

Virginia Beach Planning Commission  

has the Short Term Rental issue on the agenda for  
Wednesday, November 14 at Noon.  

We request all neighborhoods send a representative to attend. 
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Presidentôs Corner 
 

We hope everyone will take advantage of their 

right to go vote. Your VBCCO will continue to 

work with all duly elected officials. 

 

Our website, www.VBCCO.org includes all 

past newsletters and important updates. We 

will be voting on a new slate of officers in   

November.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all Monday, 

November 19, 7pm at the Central Library! 

 

Sincerely,  

Brad Sike, President 
 

President Brad Sike 

VBCCO SLATE OF OFFICERS 
 

The following slate was announced at the    

October General Membership meeting: 

 

 

1st Vice President:  C. Douglas Jr. 

 

Treasurer:  Al Wallace 

 

Recording Secretary:  Mary McFadden 

 

Director:  America Wyatt 

  

This BALLOT will be voted on at the  

November Meeting. 

 

Officers will resume duties at the January 

2019 Annual Meeting of the VBCCO. 

 

Anyone interested in volunteering should 

contact President Brad Sike. 

SHORT TERM RENTAL 

Letter of Support 
 

Motion made September 17 and   

approved October 15, 2018:  

 

As it strives to protect all neighbor-

hoods in Virginia Beach (City), the 

Virginia Beach Council of Civic  

Organizations (VBCCO) does 

hereby support the rules and      

regulations as set forth in Section 

241.2 of the short-term rental       

ordinance to be referred to the   

Planning Commission by the City 

Council. Furthermore, the VBCCO 

believes these rules and regulations, 

as set forth in the ordinance, shall 

apply equally to all neighborhoods 

in the City. 

 

Contact the BOD with questions and 

we will see you Wednesday, 11/14! 
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TUESDAY, 

 
November 6 

 
6amð7pm 

 
100 Precincts will be open 

Voters can review voting information on the website:  
 

https://www.vbgov.com/government/departments/

communications-office/citypage/Pages/Election-Day-2018.aspx 

 

¶ Sample Voting Guides are available 

¶ Two Proposed Constitutional Amendments are detailed 

¶ Check your precinct number/location 

¶ Find which photo ID is valid at the polls 
 

MORE INFORMATION IS AVAILABLE HERE:  
 

https://www.elections.virginia.gov/voter-outreach/voting-

info-tool.html 
 

Curbside voting and other assistance is available: 

If you required assistance in reading or completing forms, please ask an election official to   

provide help. You may also bring your own helper.  If you have a physical disability, help is 

available.  Please ask an election officer for assistance you may need at any stage of the voting 

process.    

If you are 65 or older, or have a physical disability, you are may vote on Election Day without 

leaving your vehicle. This is called curbside voting. If you would like to use curbside voting, 

remember to bring a helper with you who can enter the polling place to ask an election officer 

for curbside assistance.   

Remember, if you have questions, ask an election officer to explain your rights. 
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 Free parking program will run through Saturday, March 31 

 

Free parking along Atlantic Avenue during the  shoulder season will become the standard following 
last winterôs successful pilot program.  Starting Nov. 1 and running through March 31, the free 
spaces will be available for two hours from 11 a.m. ï 10 p.m., 7 days a week on the western side of 
Atlantic Ave. Except for the blocks between 10th and 11th streets and 21st and 22nd streets, free 

parking will be available 6th Street to 25th Street.   
 

Please note that from Nov. 1 to Dec. 30, parking in spaces south of 15th Street will be limited to 11 
a.m. to 4 p.m. in order to accommodate queuing for Holiday Lights at the Beach. 
 

Staff followed up last yearôs pilot project with a survey. Results indicated that more than a quarter of 
respondents utilized free parking during the pilot program and nearly three quarters of respondents 
(73%) thought free parking on Atlantic Avenue during the off season was a good idea.   
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VBVRS offers you free CPR and First Aid training, led by our skilled, experi-
enced member CPR instructors. Theyôll give you the confidence to step out of 
your comfort zone and help someoneðpossibly a loved oneð survive a sud-
den cardiac arrest. 
 
We follow the American Heart Associationôs (AHA) Family & Friends® CPR 
program, which teaches adult, child, and infant CPR with AED use and relief 
of choking. The First Aid program teaches general principles, trauma and 
medical emergency care, and what to do in environmental situations. 

 

The First Aid program teaches general principles, trauma and medical emer-
gency care, and what to do in environmental situations. Accommodations are 
readily available for the hearing impaired. ***PLEASE BE AWARE THAT 
THIS CLASS IS NOT A CERTIFICATION CLASS***  
 
To register, please go to https://vbvrs.org/free-cpr-classes/ This free class is 
perfect for: Å new parents Å church groups Å scouts Å babysitters Å and anyone 
interested in ñknowing what to do.ò Large groups: They would love to make a 
quick presentation to you and invite you to a class. Email them at commu-
nitycpr@vbvrs.org to make an appointment. We look forward to seeing you!  

Looking for a presenter for your civic league? Consider the VBVRS class: 

Happy 

Thanksgiving! 

http://cpr.heart.org/AHAECC/CPRAndECC/Training/FamilyandFriendsCPR/UCM_473171_Family-and-Friends-CPR.jsp
https://vbvrs.org/free-cpr-classes/
mailto:communitycpr@vbvrs.org
mailto:communitycpr@vbvrs.org
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Master Police Officer Allen Perry  
Virginia Beach Police Department  AGENCY 

 

Safety Tips for Face to Face Internet Purchases 

 

We would like to remind our citizens of best safe practices when conduct-

ing transactions initiated on sites like Offerup, Craigslist and Yardsale.  

1. Meet at the Precinct: Å All four of the police precincts are open and 

video monitored. If the person you are dealing with is reticent to meet 

there that may be a warning sign.  

2. Check the money: Å Do this BEFORE handing over the merchandise. 

Consider investing in a counterfeit detection pen.  

3. Bring a friend: Å Sometimes there is safety in numbers.  

4. Take a picture: Å Use your phone to snap a picture of the license plate 

and / or the person you are meeting and send them to a friend.  

5. Trust your instincts: Å If something doesnôt feel right then it probably   

isnôt. Walk away.  

If you have any questions or would like more information on crime preven-

tion tips please give us a call at (757)385-1006 or email us: 

 

      PDCEU@vbgov.com 

https://nextdoor.com/profile/16493496/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/va/virginia-beach/virginia-beach-police-department/
https://nextdoor.com/news_feed/?post=93439481
https://nextdoor.com/news_feed/?post=93439481
mailto:PDCEU@vbgov.com
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